October 29, 2021 Newsletter

Message from the Principal

Wow! Time sure flies by quickly, hard to believe we are finished two months of school. October was a busy
month for students and staff at SCS. Earlier this month we had a bus load of runners invade Whitecourt for the cross
country run and they all had a great time. Both the boys and girls volleyball teams have been busy playing and
practicing all month long. They will be attending zone playdowns on NMovember 5. A special thanks to all the young
athletes and coaches who represent our schoal so well,

October also saw parent teacher interviews, school pictures, jersey day and the start of our hot lunch program.
Subway from Entwistle and chicken fingers from the Trading Post were October’s specials. November 9th will be pizza
from Sing's Restaurant.

The annual Halloween parade was today and it was great to see so many awesome costumes! Have fun and be
safe when trick or treating on Sunday. Make sure you check facebook or the school website to see the class videos of
the children parading in their costumes.

Staff also worked on literacy during their October PD as we had a literacy consultant lead our teachers in a day
of learning in order for them to enhance and improve their capacity in that area. It is nice to see our staff continue to be
lifelong learners and work on their craft.

Upcoming in Movember we will having our virtual Remembrance Day ceremony on the 9th and we will be asking
all students and staff to wear red and black that day. A reminder that there will be no school from Mov 10-15. There will
be a staff PD day on the 10th, 11th is Remembrance Day, a day in lieu on the 12th and our Sangudo Day on Maonday
the 15th. Classes will resume on Movember 16th.

As most of us have noticed the days are becoming colder and we would like to remind parents to ensure
children have appropriate attire for both outside play and the bus rides. Feel free to send extra mittens or gloves as the
young ones often get theirs very wet during their play times outside, I'm looking forward to the next two months as we
continue on our 2021-22 journey.

As always feel free to send an email or phone of you have any guestions or concermns regarding your child’s
education here at SCS.

Mike Tavaroli
Acting Principal

Encouragement for Weary Parents
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Please take a moment to read the latest article from

m D‘y our Northern Gateway Public School Student

Support Facilitator, Tammy Charko. It can be found
on our school website,

November 9th

Bring your best

ile!
smile! Please refer to the NGPS website
K / at ngps.ca for up-to-date
information.
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Book Fair

We are excited to announce we will once again be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair at
the school AND have a Virtual Link (posted below), the week of Monday, November
1st through until Friday, November 5!

Students will tour the Book Fair and make a wish list (with prices) to bring home to their
parents or guardians. The next day students can bring money along with the list of
items you would like them to purchase. Please clearly mark the items you are allowing
your child(ren) to purchase. Payments accepted this year will be cash or cheque
(made out to Sangudo Community School). Those items will then be gathered and
delivered to the students to bring home.

There will also be a VIRTUAL BookFair option again this year, where you and your
child(ren) can shop from home using this link for these 5 days which anyone can use,
so please share with friends and family! The site will only work from November 1st
-November 5th!

Virtual Link: https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5149523

**Every purchase made at the school or online will earn rewards for the school
Scholastic money to purchase more books for the school library!

More information and pictures to come!! Once the books have been delivered and set
up, Mrs. Hagman will take pictures to share on the Sangudo Community School
Facebook page for parents to see!

If you have any questions or you would like to place an order from the pictures posted
for your child to take home, please contact Mrs. Hagman at 780-785-3431 or email her

at kimberly.hagman@ngps.ca.

COME TO OUR SCHOLASTIC

BOUK FAIRI



https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5149523
mailto:kimberly.hagman@ngps.ca

RUN CLUB 2021

It was a cold but wonderful day in Whitecourt at the Rotary Park where the annual Ecole St. Joes School Crosscountry
Event took place! Congratulations to all our amazing athletes! We are so proud of you.
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